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13 May 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent /carer 
 
 
Year 8 parents evening 
 
You are invited to attend our Year 8 parents evening on Thursday 23rd May from 3.45pm-7pm. The parents 
evening will take place in the main hall. 
 
Bookings can be made via the My Child at School App from midday today. 
 
Bookings close at noon on the 22nd  May. After this time, we will be unable to accept appointments. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 23rd May. 
 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Marion Francis 
Director of Humanities, Year 8 Lead 


